
Erratum  

LA01/2023/1165/F 
 
1.0  Update 

1.1 The planning application details outlined on page 3 of the Planning 

Committee Report states that there were no letters of support 

received for the application. This should state one letter of support 

has been received. 

 
1.2 For clarity, the letter of support has been acknowledged within the 

Executive Summary on page 4 of the Planning Committee Report. 

 

2.0  Recommendation  

2.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Erratum and agree 

with the recommendation to refuse the application in accordance 

with Paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report. 

 

 


